
NATIONAL UNIVERSITY OF STUDY & RESEARCH IN LAW, RANCHI 

Ref: NUSRL/RNC/2023/222 6 32 

Dear Parents, 

The Executive Council of the University declared the University Campus as " No 
Vehicle Zone", taking into account the accidents that have taken place in the 
Campus, the resulting consequences, the safety of the students and all other 
relevant circumstances and information. 

Accordingly, the students were informed that they have to remove their vehicles 
from the Campus by 27 May 2023. 

KIND ATTENTION OF PARENTS 

Students wanted to make a representation to the Executive Council Members to 
reconsider their decision. They were given the opportunity and they made written 
as well as oral representation to the Executive Council members on 17" May2023. 

Registrar, 

Date: /3/0sf2023 

The Executive Council on 17th May2023 reaffirmed its decision that the Campus 
is a "No-Vehicle Zone" and instructed the administration to inform the parents to 
direct their son/daughter(student of NUSRL) to remove the vehicle from 
University Campus latest by 27 May2023. 

You are hereby requested to instruct your son/daughter studying in NUSRL to 
comply with the direction without fail. 

NUSRL, Ranchi 

Registrar 
N.U.S.R.L., Renchi 

Contact -At Nagri, PO-Bukru, Kanke-Pithoria Road, Kanke, Ranchi -834006. -www.nusriranchi.ac.in, 
Email: nusrlranchi@gmail.com, Telephone no.0651-2902705, 2902806 fax - 2902706 
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